Dear class of 1963 N,

My name is Trevor Bennati, and I have been attending Admiral Farragut Academy since pre-school. Now that I am a sophmore in highschool, this is my twelfth year attending the Academy. I play Varsity golf, and baseball for Farragut and have been starting on these teams since my eighth grade year. I am a great student and have been achieving my goal of straight A's for many years now. With these grades I hope to attend the University of Florida and stay on the ROTC path.

Most importantly, I would like to take this time to thank you for the opportunity you gave me to keep my dreams alive.

Sincerely,

Trevor Bennati

Tovor Ecemeto